
Christians Against Poverty Whitehaven - February Update

News:  Woodbank had their CAP Sunday this 

month.  Such a blessing to see the enthusiasm of 

our partner churches.

Thanks – We give thanks that two clients have gone debt free this 

month and we have a new client. 

Prayers: Please pray for our wonderful team of volunteers.

Let us know if you’d like to get our regular prayer note or to come 

to our prayer meetings.

prayforcapwhitehaven@gmail.com


